
Question on Notice 
No. 523 

Asked on 14 July 2015 
 
MR CRANDON asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C 
R DICK)―  
 
Will the Minister detail the total number of Queensland Health public dental patients who 
have been waiting for a period greater than two years (long wait) as at the end of each quarter 
from March quarter 2012, through to June quarter 2015? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Coomera for his question. 
 
Since 2011, the Hospital Performance website has published a range of data on the activity 
and performance of a number of health service areas, including waiting time data for public 
oral health services. 
 
I can advise the Member that as at 30 June 2015, no person had been waiting longer than two 
years on the general care waiting list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


